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2018 Club News Letter

Hi to our old and new club members.

By now you have paid your membership and continue to shoot
at one of the nicest clubs in Australia.

We have reduced the membershiip fees this year because you
have continued to support the club and help build up our
finances.

Good News

With the iniative of Brian Freiberg and his happy band of
helpers the old “Mick’s Place” has got a brand new look and is a
credit to the people involved

The 5 stand under the direction Colin Rowley is running well
and will give some of you much needed practice for the
upcoming duck season.

Unfortunately the skeet houses have been taken down and, of
course, skeet is not available at this time. !!!!

Nepean has a South East Zone Team Shoot on the 18th August
2018

Put this in your calender now or otherwise the better half may
have something else on that you must attend.

Attending the South East Zone shoots throughout the year is a
great way to visit other clubs and meet old friends and meet new
ones. The Nepean Club has a good reputation at these shoots
and won the Overall Year score in 1991-92-93-94-95-96-97-98-
99-2001. Don’t think we have won it since. It’s time we got
back in the winners circle again and the only way to do that is to
all participate. Once we had 3-4 teams now we are lucky to get
2. So lets get the teams together and put Nepean on top again.



Dates

Frankston CTC February 18th
Melbourne CTC April 14th
Werribee CTC June 24th
Nepean CTC August 18th

The dates for the well attended night shoots are on the webb site
and run from April to September. Starting time is 6pm. If you
are able to spent a hour or so on the Friday it would help the few
people that regulary get the ground ready it would be a GREAT
help.

Tip to create better etiquette in shooting.
Remain on your track until all shooters have finished. Makes
for a better behaved squad and may not put the last shooter off.

Congratulations to Gavin Boyd and his commitee members for
producing a great year in which we improved financialy and
improved the clubs facilities.

Have great year and I hope that your last score was the worst
score for the year. Safe Shooting.



